
From: Neste, David E - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 10:37 AM 
To: Bryant.Esch@waupacafoundry.com; Fogle, Derek A.; Hass, Brian A. 
Cc: andrew.mott@aecom.com 
Subject: Waupaca Foundry Plant 4: Well-drilling considerations 
 
Good morning, 
 
Thanks for taking the time to speak with me last week. As we discussed, the SIWP is approved 
contingent on addressing the well-drilling procedures through the contamination on the Waupaca 
Foundry property. I located the well drilling procedures JCI used when drilling on their Stanton Street 
facility to avoid potential cross contamination of shallow and deep groundwater. The general 
procedures are outlined on page 333 of the March 2021 Quality Assurance Project Plan. 
 
If this link does not work the report is uploaded to BRRTS on the web (BRRTS #02-38-581955 JCI/Tyco 
Stanton (PFAS)). 
 

 
 
You are free to use this process or one of your own. Please document how you plan to address the 
drilling in an addendum email prior to beginning the field work. The DNR will issue the final approval 
letter for the SIWP once the addendum is received. 
 
Also as we discussed, I will be reaching out the City of Marinette to discuss the property access issues 
with respect to the Ogden Street ROW and the property to the south. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out. 
 
Thanks, 
Dave 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
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2021 Q1 STAT'US UPDATE 

VAPOR INTR USION AND TCE REMINDER 
LETT ER 

GROUNDWATER SIT E INVESTIGATION 
WORKPLAN 

RESPONSE TO FOAM ACTION PLAN 
RECEIVED 211 512021 

REVIEW FOR QUALITY ASSURA CE 
PROJECT PLAN (QAPP) 

DIRECTION TO CONTINUE SAMPLING 36 
PFAS 

Period 7/112020 - 12131/2020 

https://apps.dnr.wi.gov/botw/DownloadBlobFile.do?docSeqNo=191281&docName=20210316_97_Tech_Assist_Req_QAPP.pdf&docDsn=581955


Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Dave Neste 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
625 E. County Road Y, Suite 700 
Oshkosh, WI 54901 
Cell Phone: (920) 362-2072 
david.neste@wisconsin.gov 
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